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Dear Legislator , u\DEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:
• With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical

option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not based upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.

+ Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people
with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4, 2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P. O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

Sincerely,

&*W &JL RECEIVED
Date: 13L-13L-O9

DEC 1 8 2009

ENVIRONMENTAL QUAUTY BOARD
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I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:

• With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical
option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated .

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not based upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.
• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people

with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4, 2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

Sincerely,

t!ltm«4pfuAr<M RECEIVED
Date: f2-/r-09

DEC 1 8 2009

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD
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Dear Legislator ^ , REVIEW COMMISSION

I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:
• With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical

option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are hot based upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.
• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people

with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4,2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times|gd dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner, z ; O

Sincerely, ^ Jl:

hLfibTTwAJ' RECEDED
Date: /^I^O°?

DfC 1 8 2009

ENVIRONMENTAL QUAUTY BOARD
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I have chosen to heal my home wilh an outdoor wood furnace for a number or ^ooa rcasr- ..
• Wuh the ever changing price of home heating oil. natural gas and I.PG. hcaiini* with wood is ;m economical

option ;.t furnace owner iha* heats wilh wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of doikus a year or<
home, (am? mui small business heating costs
Mealing wilh wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans horn as far back as colonial limes
(leaning with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated
with ;m iudoo; healing system because me appliance is located outside. I:very year literally thousands a* home,
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor healing device*.
Heating with wood results m no net increase in global wanning gas emissions. 1 Ic-aiing will) oil, ccuU and natural
gas is a significant source of glob?}f wanning uas emissions.

I he rcnns\ Kama Department of Hnviroumental Proteclion (I)KI^* iias (imposed a regulation lor Outdoor wood-fire<;

boilers" thai has the potential lo impact my ability to continue uhii/inu my existing appliance. \ a?n strongly opposed ;r-

• S^xccssivc chimney height requii'emcuts tor existing and new furnace insujMillions that arc not hiizeo upon scicK...

o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), lime consuming mu}

;nay prevent a large number of owners from being able lo comply

& Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, peopk:

with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

• Opacity requirements lor residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While ii is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need LO increase their chimney to aiieviau-
complaints, it h unreasonable for ihc Pa DUP to retroactively impose restrict ions (wilh the exception of proper iitci u:>c:'
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good fhith prior to th'_.
drafting of the rcuiialkm.

! am recjiiestiny: '&n\i yon act now lo assist me to preserve n>y rights and l\\c rights of existing outdoor wood iurnace
owners in (he State oiTcnnsylvama by (Opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of ihc proposed regulation I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper luel use rccjuirements aiui
for reguliUions regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the BQB no later than January 4. 2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
he submitted to: L-nvironmental Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477, Harrisburg. PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
Stale Office Building, 16th Floor. 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301}. Comments submitted via email
should be sen I lo KcgComm^ You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings lo voice vo?.u

concern (visit hUii://y/y\ W!?;4M*M̂ ^̂ ^ for details on locations, limes and dates)

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

SineereK.
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1 have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons
* With the ever changing price of-home heating oil, natural gas and-LPG, heating with wood is an economical

option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs,

* Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
« Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

* Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

% e Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boflei^ that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance.! am strongly opposed to:

* Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not based upon science.

o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and
may prevent a large number of owners from being able to-comply.

* Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people
; with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

* Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
Wm^laints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
# n i y existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
# # m g o f the regu lation,

•i$tn requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
6#iers m the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive amJ retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
W supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
fe^i^ujatioas regarding new installations to be reasonable.

; # k # e submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4,2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
# # b m i t t e d to: Environmental-Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477, Harrisbufg, PA 17105*8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
§ & e (3ffice Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101 -2301). Comments submitted via email
Sffiould be sent to R#C^mn^itgggg&Ea.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
m # 6 r h (visit h^p://www.pa^^^^^ 929AW for details on locations, times mid dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to teat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

Sincerely, *

F-^GEIVED
»ate: jgfigh3__ - ' \1 2009

ENV;r ' : > r - 'EQUALITY BOARD
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Dear Legislator ^ , REVIEW COMMISSION .

I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:
• With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical

option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global wanning gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not based upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.
• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people

with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.
• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4, 2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@,state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabuIletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

Sincerely,

^oiujis^^&ofvij <$aoo*jj} RECEIVED
Date: IX-/6"-o T '

DEC 2 1 2009

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD
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Dear Legislator

I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:
With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical
option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.
Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not based upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.

• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people
with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4,2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted (n; Environmental Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477, Han-isbur^P^JlJ05^477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us, You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

lease &cW(%to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

^JXliWM
GElviflSchineltz
26 Creektown Rd
KlingerstownPA 17941-9726
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Dear Legislator , ' ^ '%VIEW COMMISSION

I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:
• With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG5 heating with wood is an economical

option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.
Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated
with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opf)b£ed to:

• • •• • Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not BSetf upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.
+ Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people

with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4, 2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P. O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

Sincerely,

WMlMlih RECEIVED

ENVIRONMENTAL QUAU1Y BOARD



Mr. Albert L. Phillips

MillvillcPA 17846-^163 ' ;

171O1+S3OI

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
RACHEL CARSON STATE OFFICE BUILDING
CONFERENCE ROOM 105
400 MARKET STREET
HARRISBDRG, PA 17101
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Dear Legislator JAN - 4 REG'D

I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace /or a number orgoo^MiKiSNDENTRhlK I )R
With the ever changing price of home heating oiL natural y,as and LPG, h€»t in^f l l{^cfed^^^6Mbmical
option-— a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars n year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.
Mealing with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated
with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.
Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Healing with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance, i am strongly opposed to;

* Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that arc not based upon science,
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), lime consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.
* Seasonal prohibition between May 1 and September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people

with their own wood lots, fanning operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.
* Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances noed to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4, 2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg/PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletinxom/secure/data/vol39/39~4271929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

RECEIVED
Dt/X-af-cSa?? D E C 3 1 2009

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD
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Dear Legislator D f t X / | d A-?%JLJLx^

I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:
• With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical

option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that, has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not based upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.

• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people
with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood fiirnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper ffiel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4,2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

Sincerely,

/ri^k RECEIVED
teU'^-Gi - - DEC 2 9 2009

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD
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Dear Legislator

I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:
With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical
option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not based upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.

• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people
with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood fiirnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4, 2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

«-** t RECEIVED

Da,e: / Z / % f DEC 2 8 »09
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Dear Legislator ,

^ % % E N T REGULATORY
I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons: ^ ^ COMMISSION

• With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical
option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.
Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not based upon science,
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.

• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people
with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

+ Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4,2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P. O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner. Q

Sincerely, , ;--' p~,

j? O
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Dear Legislator ,

ENVIRONMENTAL QUAUTY BOARD
I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:

• With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical
option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not based upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.
• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people

with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.
• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation. -

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4,2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P. O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@,state.pa.us, You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

Sincerely,

$<\t;3l J?<d&**f*>^ WSM Mr Matthew Holevinski
WB~Jk 65 Moon Rd

Date- /Z-2#~*f # # # # Moscow PA 18444-6060
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[ have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:

With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical
option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.
Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.

• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated
with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

» Excessive chimney height requireffiBfitSTfor existing and new furnace installations that are not ba^ed upon science,
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.
• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people

with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.
• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased; installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4, 2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to Re&Comments(aistate.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

Sincerely,

RECEIVED
*-/?/</fff - DEC 2 3 »

eW/RONIWENTALQUAUTYBOARD
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I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons: ^ ' ^ i i S I Q / v /
With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical
option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global wanning gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance, I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not based upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.
+ Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people

with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.
• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4, 2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P.O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabuIletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

Sincerely,

_faf/J^J^ RECEIVED
Date: IXlnfaf

DEC 2 2 2009

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD
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I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:
With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical
option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.
Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.

• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated
with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.
Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers33 that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

* Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not Based upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.
• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people

with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.
* Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and'operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4, 2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P. O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, I6th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

" " ' RECEIVED
#
Date: /Z/7//^ f # 0 DEC 2 8 2009

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD
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Dear Legislator

I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:
• With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical

option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor heating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace installations that are not based upon science.
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.
• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people

with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4,2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P. O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments(%state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabuIletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

Sincerely,

Date: /X^ZO? DEC 2 9 2009
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Dear Legislator __

I have chosen to heat my home with an outdoor wood furnace for a number of good reasons:
• With the ever changing price of home heating oil, natural gas and LPG, heating with wood is an economical

option - a furnace owner that heats with wood in an outdoor furnace can save thousands of dollars a year on
home, farm and small business heating costs.

• Heating with wood is consistent with the independent practices of Americans from as far back as colonial times.
• Heating with an outdoor wood furnace eliminates the risks of fires and carbon monoxide poisoning associated

with an indoor heating system because the appliance is located outside. Every year literally thousands of homes
are damaged or destroyed by fires caused by indoor beating devices.

• Heating with wood results in no net increase in global warming gas emissions. Heating with oil, coal and natural
gas is a significant source of global warming gas emissions.

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has proposed a regulation for "outdoor wood-fired
boilers" that has the potential to impact my ability to continue utilizing my existing appliance. I am strongly opposed to:

• Excessive chimney height requirements for existing and new furnace instaliationnlmr^mTrortased-upon^seienee^-
o Excessive chimney height requirements are costly (parts and height determination), time consuming and

may prevent a large number of owners from being able to comply.

• Seasonal prohibition between May land September 30. A statewide seasonal restriction for rural owners, people
with their own wood lots, farming operations, greenhouse operations is unreasonable.

• Opacity requirements for residential sized appliances because opacity is a subjective visual observation.

While it is foreseeable that furnace owners creating verifiable nuisances need to increase their chimney to alleviate
complaints, it is unreasonable for the Pa DEP to retroactively impose restrictions (with the exception of proper fuel use)
on my existing outdoor wood furnace. My appliance was purchased, installed, and operated in good faith prior to the
drafting of the regulation.

I am requesting that you act now to assist me to preserve my rights and the rights of existing outdoor wood furnace
owners in the State of Pennsylvania by opposing the excessive and retroactive requirements of the proposed regulation. I
am supportive of a state law requiring existing furnace owners to have to comply with proper fuel use requirements and
for regulations regarding new installations to be reasonable.

Please submit comments to the EQB no later than January 4,2009 in support of my position. Written comments should
be submitted to: Environmental Quality Board, P. O. Box 8477, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 (express mail: Rachel Carson
State Office Building, 16th Floor, 400 Market Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301). Comments submitted via email
should be sent to RegComments@state.pa.us. You should also attend the four scheduled public hearings to voice your
concern (visit http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-42/1929.html for details on locations, times and dates).

Please act now to help preserve my rights to heat with wood in a responsible, economical and safe manner.

Sincerely,

Date: /2_ - £/"#\
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